April 23,2018

Ms. Anais Starr

City of Norman Planning Department
P.O. Box 370

Norman, OK 73070

Re:  Southridge Historic District Annexation
Dear Ms. Starr,

[ live in the proposed area of annexation at 1318 Classen Blvd, and I’'m extremely
supportive of this idea.

The proposed expansion makes sense and preserves an amazing area of Norman. From
what I’ve learned, I would think the proposed area has a better relationship with the historic
district than the university. It would be a shame to lose my home to future developments. I can
only hope we make the right decision to expand and preserve the historical nature of this
neighborhood.

1 am hopeful that the city of Norman and its officials will approve this annexation.

Thank you,

Gregory D. Brown
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